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BY E-MAIL ONLY 
 
January 21, 2015 
 
Mr. Greg Towstego 
Senior Manager - Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
700 University Ave., H18 G3 
Toronto ON M5G 1X6 
 
Dear Mr. Towstego:  
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) 

Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities 
for New Post Generating Station 
Board File No. EB-2014-0194 

 
The Board has reviewed the record of this application and determined that the 
information listed below is required in order to complete the record.  

1. In its pre-filed evidence (Exh B, Tab 1, Sch 1, p. 1), OPG stated that it is 
applying on behalf of itself and Coral Rapids Power Limited Partnership 
(“CRP”), who are finalizing a partnership agreement. 

Please provide an update regarding the OPG-CRPLP agreement.   

2. In its pre-filed evidence (Exh B, Tab 1, Sch 1, p. 2), OPG stated that “the 
Ontario Minister of Energy issued a directive to the Ontario Power Authority 
(“OPA”) directing the OPA to enter into negotiations for a power purchase 
agreement with OPG to procure electricity from OPG and the Taykwa Tagamou 
First Nation proposed 25 megawatt New Post Creek hydroelectric generating 
station.” 
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Please advise whether the OPA (now IESO) has executed a power purchase 
agreement regarding the subject generation with OPG and if so, provide proof 
of such agreement. If a power purchase agreement has not been executed, 
please provide the status of the agreement as well as a copy of the Ministerial 
directive.   

3. OPG has submitted that addendums to the previously filed System Impact 
Assessment Report (“SIA”) and Customer Impact Assessment Report (“CIA”) 
are currently in progress with the Independent Electricity System Operator 
(“IESO) and Hydro One, respectively.  

Please provide the status of the SIA and CIA addendums and copies of the 
documents when available 

Note that the SIA and CIA reports are fundamental documents that the Board relies on 
with respect to quality and reliability of electrical service. Therefore, the Board will not 
issue a decision in this case prior to OPG’s filing of the amended SIA and CIA reports. 

Please provide the information requested by February 2, 2015. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
c: Fred D. Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 Carlton D. Mathias, OPG 

Maia Chase, IESO 


